
Office of the Comptroller and Auditor General of India 
New Delhi 

  
To  
  
 All officers in IA&AD 
  

No.A.Ar.G(P)/2005/NEIGRIHMS 
                                              Dated:  17.03.2006 
  
  
 Sir/Madam, 
  
 We have been requested by the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare to recommend 
IA&AS officers for the post of Financial Advisor in the North Eastern Indira Gandhi Regional 
Institute of Health and Medical Sciences (NEIGRIHMS), Shillong on deputation basis.  The post 
carries the pay scale of Rs.14300-18300.  Officers in the Selection Grade of IA&AS are eligible to 
be considered.  
  
2. Eligible officers may send their willingness along with their bio-data to the undersigned by 
e-mail (narainD@cag.gov.in) immediately. 
  

Yours faithfully, 
  
  
  

(Deepak Narain) 
Assistant  Comptroller  and 

Auditor General (Personnel) 
 


